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Upcoming Dates:   

 
November 12 Remembrance Day. NO SCHOOL 
    
November 13 Parent/Child Night.  4-5:30 pm 

Join us after school and let your children show you the materials and activities that interest them. We 
ask that you arrange childcare for siblings so you can share in this special one-on-one time with your 
children in their classroom setting. Sign-up sheets with 30 minute time slots are available by each 
classroom.   

 
November 23 Parent Teacher Interviews for 3 and 4 year olds – NO SCHOOL 

20 minute interviews will be scheduled for parents of all 3 and 4 year olds. Please find alternate care 
for your child; do not leave them unattended while you are in your interviews. If you need a specific 
interview time please let your teachers know by Friday Nov 9. Please also let us know if you will be 
away on Nov 23. Final interview schedules will be posted by Tuesday November 13. We look forward 
to chatting with you about your lovely children! 

 
December 9 Children’s Christmas Village. More information to come.  

 
December 19 Red and Green Day. Last day of regular classes. 

 
December 20 Christmas Play. Details to follow. If you plan to be away on  
  this day please let your classrooms teachers know asap.  
 
 

A big thank you to Coast Capital Savings, who have provided a 
donation to cover the costs of our Butterfly Garden in memory of 
Aubrey and Chloe.  Our school has built a strong 
relationship with Coast Capital over the years.     
 
Each year the school helps St Christopher’s families who are experiencing 
financial difficulties.  Please consider making a donation to the school in 
Aubrey’s name to support this ongoing initiative.  
 
 

 
 

School Closure Due to Severe Weather:  Please keep an eye on weather reports and warnings on 
those rare occasions when Victoria is experiencing severe conditions. Our goal is to notify families    
via group email by 7am if we are closed for the day. We make decisions very early in the morning 
based on whether staff can safely get to school in time to start the day. Teachers come from various 
parts of the CRD, with some using public transit. Our facilities license stipulates strict teacher/student 
ratios to legally open. Once a decision has been made, we will stay closed for the entire day, even if 
conditions improve. Thank you for your understanding. 

  

 

http://www.stcmontessori.ca/


 
Remembrance Day and Peace Education 
 
In November we take time to remember those who have made the ultimate 
sacrifice for peace and freedom. War is never an easy subject; its devastating 
effects touch many lives. Our way of honoring our fallen soldiers and civilians is 
by creating peace within our hearts and within our school community. Our 
Kindergarteners will be helping to conduct a short Remembrance Day Assembly 
for the rest of the children during regular classes. Our focus is on creating lasting 
peace. 
 
Promoting peace was a large part of Dr Maria Montessori’s career. She spoke on 
Peace and Education at conferences in France, Switzerland, Belgium, Denmark, 
and the Netherlands.  She was nominated for the Noble Peace Prize three times 
in 1949, 1950 and 1951 for her committed efforts on behalf of children, 
especially in the face of World War II fascism. 
         

"Averting war is the work of politicians; establishing peace is the work of education" Dr Maria Montessori 

 
 

  Did you know… 
 
Miss Tracy’s first career was in the Air Traffic 
Control Branch of the Women's Royal Air Force 
(U.K.), serving during the Falklands Conflict of 
1982. Her greatest memories were of the 
incredible camaraderie that grew between 
personnel from all walks of life and the amazing 
opportunities for personal growth. Tracy has 
parachuted from a C-130 Hercules aircraft into 
the ocean, sat in the backseat of a glider as it 
did aerobatics and participated in the 
memorable “International Four Day Marches 
Nijmegen" in Holland where she marched 40kms per day for 4 days!  Here are some 
photos of Miss Tracy in her WRAF days. That’s her, third one in with the big grin! 

 
 

Mr Ricky spent 6 months on the NATO 
base in Kandahar, Afghanistan working 
for our Canadian Forces in 2007. He was 
part of a civilian team that provided 
recreational and support services to 
troops while deployed. One of his 
favourite memories was an impromptu 
music jam with Canadian, US, and 
British soldiers with Mr Ricky singing 
“Let it Be” by The Beatles. He received 
the General Service Medal – a military 
honor only granted to civilians serving 

the Canadian Forces internationally in the presence of armed conflict. Mr Ricky 
returned to Canada with a deeper appreciation for our troops, and a renewed passion 
to promote peace, education and well being for our children.  Yes, Mr Ricky once had hair and wore glasses! 

 
 


